August 15%, 2013

Request for Nominations

The positions of Vice-President and Treasurer are up for election at our Annual General
Meeting (AGM) on Saturday September 7, 2013. The AGM will be held in Yellowknife
at the Days Inn Hotel (Commissioner’s Room) at 12 noon. A light lunch will be served.

If you wish to let your name stand for either of these positions or to nominate someone
else please fill out the form at the bottom of this letter. You can fax it back to us at 867-
873-2176 no later than Friday, August 30th, 2013. Nominations for these positions can
also be made in person at the Annual General Meeting.

You must be a member in good standing to nominate someone and or to sit on the
Board of Directors. Membership information is available by calling the NWT Literacy
Council at 867-873-9262 or toll-free at 1-866-599-6758. You can also visit our web site at
www.nwt.literacy.ca.

Sincerely,

Cate Sills
President

I nominate for

the position of on the NWT Literacy Council Board.
(Vice President or Treasurer)

Phone (h) (w) Fax

Email address
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